
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 9/11/2013 10:39:17 AM 
To: tke@cpuc.ca.gov (tke@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re-checking 

Terence 

Did you get my email about scheduling some time with the ATS group in San Ramon? 

I'm betting you're swamped - but let me know. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0259063 

mailto:tke@cpuc.ca.gov

